
FRIDAY 18TH FEBRUARYHeadteacher's Update

JOHN 8:12 “I AM THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD. WHOEVER FOLLOWS ME WILL NEVER WALK IN DARKNESS,  BUT WILL HAVE THE LIGHT OF LIFE.”

MATTHEW 16:18 “YOU ARE PETER AND UPON THIS ROCK I SHALL BUILD MY CHURCH.”

I can’t believe we have reached the end of another half term and that we are half way
through this academic year! Once again, the children have been fantastic and they have
coped amazingly well with all the challenges they have had to face during these times of

uncertainty. It is nice to come to the end of the half term with an increased feeling of
optimism that normality is steadily being restored – long may it continue!

I have some lovely news to share; Miss Rowlands, Mrs Hesketh and Mrs Monks have all
recently given birth to baby boys. We are all looking forward to meeting the new arrivals

soon!
Next half term our Year 6 children will be taking part in their residential experience at The

Manor in Shropshire. The children are looking forward to taking part in various outdoor
activities during their week-long stay and I know they will all have a fabulous time.

Please can I politely request children are sent into school in the correct uniform to ensure
we are maintaining our usual high standards across the school. Can I remind parents that

training shoes are not part of school uniform. Training shoes should only be worn when it’s
the children’s PE/Games day.

Our next Parents’ Evenings are scheduled to take place next half term during the week
commencing Monday 4 th April. Further information about the forthcoming Parents’

Evenings will be shared with parents early next half term.
I would just like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and I

wish everyone an enjoyable half term break.
We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday 28 th February.



Over this half term we have been able to take groups of children
out to y3,y4,y5 and y6 indoor athletics where the children

participated in several field events and some track races, the
children throughly enjoyed themselves and they were excellent at

showing all of our St Peter’s values throughout 



 The children from Foundation loved meeting PC Smart and PC Heidi from the local
constabulary, to talk about road safety. If you see PC Heidi in Heswall give her a wave,

PC Smart is an ex St Peter's pupil.



All the children have enjoyed joining in with the free sports clubs S4YC have run
over the last week.





School Closes for Half

Term
Friday 18th Feb



School Opens

Monday 28th Feb


 





Don't forget to follow us on Facebook and
Twitter


